
Josh, 

 

When we close our eyes and think of you, right from when you were really 
little to our Facetime call just a few weeks ago, one thing that shines bright in 
our memories is the happy smile you always had. 

 

We are so proud of the young man you became and honoured to call you 
family. 

 

We remember the Christmas we all shared in Ireland when you and Tay were 
just 5 years old, you two showed us for the first time as adults, just how 
magical Christmas is for children.  This Christmas memory will always be one of 
our favourite memories. 

 

We will miss you forever and hold you in our hearts always. 

 

All our love, Aaryn, Kosta, Theo and Lia 

 

PS. We still think your pet hedgehog ‘Smirnoff’ looks like a rat! 


